

Year 6 Spring Term Newsletter 2020



Welcome back to Year 6. We hope you have all had a lovely break and have had a good start to the New Year.

We have another busy and exciting term ahead as the children embark on their new

RESPECT Curriculum topic. This term our topic is called 'Final Flight' and we will follow the story of Amelia Earhart and her solo flight around the world. We also have some brand new top secret missions planned where we will be working on our teamwork and communication skills.

During the topic, we will be exploring her journey and the different themes linked to how women's roles have changed over the past century. Also, we will be reading 'Kensuke's Kingdom' by Michael Morpurgo and



using this to inspire our writing and art. In Maths, we will continue preparations for the SATs and will be focusing on reasoning and problem solving.

As the term continues, we will be looking ahead to the SATs and inviting children to stay after school for booster sessions. We will be selecting children for these sessions based on their needs and so not all pupils will be invited at this stage.

There were some fantastic extra homework pieces completed last term, thank you so much for supporting your child to complete these. We hope you have enjoyed completing them. We have given out new homework menus linking to our new topic with lots of different projects for you complete. Remember the class which collects the most amount of point by the end of the term wins a special prize!

Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in their locker every day, as the children will have PE lessons on Thursday as well as their secret mission on Monday. Remember to keep us updated with any changes in your child's medical details; your child's dietary needs; and your contact details. It is important to have updated contact details in case we need to contact you about your child during the school day.

If you have any questions please feel free to speak to a member the Year 6 team before or after school. We are:

P. Roberts, S. Wardle, A. Hatton, P. Higgins and C. Slack (Year 5 / 6 Intervention Teacher)

Thank you for your continued support.

The Year 6 Team